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Dear Parents,
                   Thank you for driving on the fourth grade field trip to 

NWT. It was a really good day. We do have two other end of year field

trips coming up. Mrs. Iuliano has graciously volunteered to host both classes 

at her house on Mon. June 10th. We also have a picnic/hike on Wednesday,

June 12th. Forms went home today asking for drivers and permission for 

students to attend.

             We have been practicing our plays which we are putting on for

you on Tues. June 4th ( starting time is 2:25). I hope you can attend.

              Do you have any cardboard boxes? Amazon shopper? I 

will be changing classrooms for next year so I'd appreciate any boxes that

you can donate. Thanks.

               The memory verses for May deal with the essential truth of 

Christianity. It is my belief that if students can grasp these truths they

will be less likely to be led astray by false teachings. 

             I know that students are encouraged to continue with some

schoolwork during summer ( like reading and math etc. ). However,

even more beneficial would be to do a daily devotional reading or

just regular Bible reading. Even discussing a verse or two that we've had

this year would be helpful. If you show your kids that following Jesus is

important to you then they are more likely to be serious about their

Christianity. More often than not what you deem important is what they

believe to be important. 

                                              God bless,

                                               Ross M.
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